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Letter from the Mayor – See Page 4 
 

Spring Brush Pick Up 2021 

April 5th– April 12th 

 

Brush is to be no longer than 5’ in length, 

Placed butt end to the curb, 

3” in diameter or less. Brush placed out after Monday, April 

12th will not be collected. 

 
 

 

 

 

When: Additional dates to be announced soon.  

Where: 314 State Route 12, Hunterdon County Complex, 

Flemington, NJ 08822 (RAIN OR SHINE) 

Who: Hunterdon County Residents, Small Businesses, and 

Farmers 

For Details go to: 
https://www.co.hunterdon.nj.us/recycling/cleanup.html or call: 908- 

788-1351 

FREE ELECTRONIC WASTE RECYCLING EVENTS 

When: Saturday, March 20th, June 19th, and October 2nd 
Hours: 9:00am to 1:00pm RAIN OR SHINE  
Where: Route 12 County Complex, Flemington, NJ 

For more information: Call (908) 788-1351 or go to: 

https://www.co.hunterdon.nj.us/recycling/electronics.html 

 

 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

April 5 

Spring Brush Pick-Up Begins 

April 12 

Brush Pick-Up Ends 

March 28 

Egg Hunt at The Park 

June 12 

  Town for Sale 

 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
Part of what makes Bloomsbury    

unique, is our volunteers! 

Meetings are once a month.    

Please contact the Borough Clerk 

908-479-4200 or stop in at 

Borough Hall if interested. 

 

BLOOMSBURY HOSE CO. # 1 

Members needed! 

Call Chief Pflugfelder 

908-442-0031 
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COVID Vaccine Appointments - New spots on the Waiting List Available 

Between 450 and 550 appointments are scheduled weekly for those on the waiting list. 

 

Please go to:  https://www.hunterdoncountyvaccine.org/ to sign up on the waiting list. 

New spots on the Waiting List are available weekly on a rolling basis as people confirm their 
appointments.   

If you would like to sign up for the Waiting List for an appointment, please check back regularly. 

As individuals confirm their appointment, new spots on the Waiting List become available. 

The Health Department’s new appointment system provides rolling openings for residents to be placed 
in cue on the Waiting List to receive an appointment. 

Everyone on the Waiting List is guaranteed a dose of vaccine at a Hunterdon County Health Department 
clinic. 

The Health Department’s goal is to efficiently provide vaccine to eligible recipients, while also creating 

an appointment system that will reduce the stress on our residents caused by the vaccine shortage. 

We appreciate your patience as we continue to improve this process. We share your frustration, as the 
demand for vaccine exceeds the supply from NJDOH. 

Please continue to check the Health Department website for ongoing updates. 
www.co.hunterdon.nj.us/Coronavirus/clinics.html 

QUESTIONS? Please Contact the Hunterdon County Department of Health: 

(908)788-1351 |  HEALTH@CO.HUNTERDON.NJ.US 

https://www.hunterdoncountyvaccine.org/
https://www.co.hunterdon.nj.us/Coronavirus/clinics.html?fbclid=IwAR306Twj_rE5ylQwKk1tWCMB6NtLasuQnWid1JVkD44bGE3LWgsi8GNDgxc
mailto:health@co.hunterdon.nj.us
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BLOOMSBURY RECREATION COMMITTEE 

IS PROUD TO SPONSOR THE 2021 

 

 

 When: Sunday, March 28, 2021 - 10:00 am 

   Rain/Snow Date: April 3, 2021 - 10:00 am 

                               Where: Mayor Tuxhorn Park 

Open to all Borough residents and Bloomsbury Elementary 

School Children 

 Please bring a basket for collection 

                  Questions? Please Contact Megan Henry@201-745-2702  
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  BOROUGH PARK RULES  

 

■ Park CLOSED from Dusk to Dawn. 

■ No Alcoholic Beverages. 

■ No Glass Containers. 

■ No Dumping. 

■ No ATV vehicles. 

■ Pets must be leashed at all times. 

■ Owners must clean up pet waste. 

 

Anyone observing any violation 

should contact the State Police by 

dialing 908-730-7042 immediately. 

 

Violators will be prosecuted. 
 

On-Call Opportunities 

Bloomsbury Borough has on-call 
opportunities with the Department of 
Public Works.  Opportunities include 

on-call laborer at a rate of $19 to 
$21/hr.  Contact Lisa Burd for more 

information  - blmclerk@ptd.net.       

 

                Recycling 

As a reminder, the recycle centers 
LMR utilizes do not accept any type 
of plastic bags.  Recycling in plastic 
bags is considered contaminated 

and will not be taken. 

PLEASE PLACE ITEMS CURBSIDE IN A 
CONTAINER SUCH AS A GARBAGE 
CAN/MILK CRATE/CARDBOARD 

BOX, ETC. 

 

 

 

 

Happy March Bloomsbury! 

With every passing day we are getting closer to 

spring.  2021 started off with the big bang...of snow. DPW 

did one heck of a job, due to an unexpected truck 

breakdown and illnesses, we had two drivers and two trucks 

for that large storm. Even the state police complimented 

the work. The snow is finally melting, and everyone survived. 

I can see over the snow mound to pull out of the driveway 

safely. Thank you to all that helped out their neighbors and 

also moved their vehicles from the streets.  Hoping all we 

need to deal with is a few more nuisance snows, and 

please keep those sidewalks free of ice and snow as the 

ordinance states.  

Some good news is that the borough is purchasing a brand-

new truck/plow/leaf box etc. with more power. We also 

have additional applications in for manpower.  

The Main Street project is underway as well as 

Elizabethtown gas extending their service throughout the 

town, we will have more updates on exactly where soon 

after a walk-through. This project will coordinate with the 

last section of Main Street infrastructure updates. 

The Willow Avenue project will start at the railroad culvert 

and extend to the bottom of Milford road. We are not sure 

about the start date yet. 

Our free rabies clinic went well considering it was during a 

snowstorm. Thank you to those who volunteered their time. 

Currently the borough only has one solicitor allowed to go 

door to door within the borough and that is for solar. If 

anyone else comes knocking, say as for doors and windows 

please call NJSP at Perryville, they will handle them. 

In closing, I hope everyone had a Happy St. Patrick’s Day, a 

wonderful Easter and watch for those snow crocuses 

starting to pop up. Spring is on its way. 

Mayor Papics 

 


